
 

21 September 2021 

 

Call for Submissions 

Access and Inclusion Planning 

 
Notice is given that the Shire of Exmouth is currently reviewing its 2015-2020 Disability 

Access and Inclusion Plan and calling for input into the 2021-2026 Universal Access and 

Inclusion Plan.  

We invite feedback from all parts of the community, including people with a disability, 

families and carers, disability service providers, older adults, people with communication 

needs, and those with wellbeing health illnesses, to comment on the achievements of the 

current plan as well as ideas and challenges to be addressed in the new five-year plan. 

A copy of the existing 2015-2020 Disability Access and Inclusion Plan and feedback form is 

available on our website or from the Shire of Exmouth Customer Service Desk, or the Library 

(both in the Ningaloo Centre, 2 Truscott Way, Exmouth). For opening hours, please see the 

Shire of Exmouth website: www.exmouth.wa.gov.au 

Written submissions about the review of the 2015-2020 Disability Access and Inclusion Plan 

and communication about the 2021-2026 Universal Access and Inclusion Plan may be made 

to the Chief Executive Officer by Friday, 15 October 2021. 

 

 
 

 

 

Ben Lewis 

Chief Executive Officer 

 


